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HOMICIDE UPDATE 
Following the Crime Stoppers reward flyer regarding the Ruiz Park homicide, detectives received information that a 

vehicle similar in description to the one depicted may have been seen leaving the area at or around the time of the 

homicide.  The vehicle depicted is a dark colored Chevy Tahoe with a possible year model between 2000 – 2005. 

If you have any information regarding the homicide, please contact Detective Max Navo at (559) 713-4234, or 

Sergeant Nate Flaws at (559) 713-4092.  Those wishing to remain anonymous can call the Anonymous Tip Line 

at (559) 713-4738. 
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